
KINGSGATE TRANSPORTATION SERVICES HAS BEEN NAMED AN OPA
PSYCHOLOGICALLY HEALTHY WORKPLACE AWARD WINNER FOR 2017

April 05, 2017

The Kingsgate Transportation team is thrilled to accept their first ever OPA Psychologically Healthy Workplace Award. Kingsgate will
celebrate this achievement at the OPA Convention on Thursday, April 27th. The award luncheon will be held from 12-1:30 at the Quest
Conference Center, 8405 Pulsar Place, Columbus, OH 43240.


